
Viking Elementary School 
"A community of learners dedicated to improving our world." 

Mr. Derrick Nelson, Principal Mr. Brian Korf, Superintendent 

February 16th, 2021 

Dear Parent( s )/Guardian( s ): 

We are excited to invite you to register your child for our Fall 2021 Kindergarten 
class- the PRHS Class of 2034 ! Understanding that this will be an exciting, and 
anxious adventure we strive to make the process as stress-free as possible. 

Our Kindergarten is a full day program. We base many of our staffing and facility 
decisions on enrollment. Therefore, we ask that you complete the enclosed 
Kindergarten Registration Form, along with a copy of your child's birth 
certificate, the Health and Home Language Forms and include your child' 
Immunization record. Please return these forms to THE Viking Elementary 
School office by March 5, 2021.

In early spring our school website will feature a kindergarten preview online, be 
sure to view this preview with your child at that time. 

Thank you for trusting us with your child's education! 
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Mr. Derrick Nelson, Principal 
THE Viking Elementary School 

PO Box 642 Pelican Rapids, MN 56572 - Tel: (218) 863-5910 ext. 5000 - Fax: (218) 863-5358 - www.pelicanrapids.k12.mn.us 




















